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Our ref: MAL/CBE 

 

28th February 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Student Business Dress (Uniform)      

In October 2019, you will recall Dr Badyal writing to parents/carers concluding the outcome of the Parent 

Consultation for Student Business Dress.  The decision was made to change to a plain navy blazer, trousers 

and skirt.  Dr Badyal also confirmed that the new items will be available from a list of suppliers provided by Q3 

Academies Trust and will apply to the new Year 7 intake from September 2020.  

 

The two approved suppliers are: 

 

Uniforms Plus 
935 Walsall Rd  
Birmingham  
B42 1TN 
Tel: 0121 357 8285 
Web: uniformsplus.co.uk 

The School Uniform Merchant 
127 High St 
Tipton  
DY4 9JE 
Tel: 0121 520 3120 
Web: https://www.theschooluniformmerchant.co.uk  

 

Our new Year 7, September 2020 intake will be expected to purchase the new navy Business Dress. We will 

allow students in Years 8-11 to wear a mix of the pinstripe and navy Business Dress until they need the next 

size. Half priced pinstriped items are subject to availability from Uniforms Plus.  

 

The new ‘Banner’ navy Business Dress will be branded with an embroidered, shadowed Q3 Academies logo. 

Items can be purchased individually or as a package. The pullover will remain the same as the current one and 

can be brought as an additional extra.  Further details can be obtained from our website 

http://www.q3academy.org.uk/academy-business-dress/ including FAQs. A sample of the new Business Dress 

will be available at our Parents’ Consultation Evenings and New Intake Evenings.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mark Arnull 

Head of School 
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